
Press Release
07 May 2025 11:00:00 CEST

  Neola Medical Ideon Gateway  Scheelevägen 27• •

Two weeks to go – Welcome to Neola Medical’s Annual General Meeting 2025

We warmly invite shareholders and stakeholders to join us at Neola Medical’s headquarters in Lund for the 2025 
Annual General Meeting. This is an opportunity to gain deeper insights into our progress, strategic direction, 
and the year ahead as we continue our journey toward clinical validation.

Wednesday, 21 May 2025 at 16:00 (CET)
Register via email: andriana.molins@neolamedical.com

Read more in the official press release: https://www.neolamedical.com/mfn_news/kallelse-till-arsstamma-i-neola-
medical-ab-3/

We look forward to welcoming both long-term shareholders and new connections interested in the future of 
neonatal innovation.

For further information, contact:
Hanna Sjöström, CEO
e-mail: hanna.sjostrom@neolamedical.com

About Neola Medical
Neola Medical AB (publ) develops an innovative medical technology device for non-invasive, continuous lung 
monitoring and real-time alerts of potentially life-threatening lung complications in preterm born babies. By 
enabling instant detection, the technology aims to support earlier intervention, improve clinical decision-making, 
enhance long-term outcomes, and ultimately contribute to saving lives. The patented, cutting-edge technology was 
developed at Lund University in Sweden and is based on a spectroscopic method that measures changes in lung 
volume and oxygen gas concentration. Neola Medical builds on Sweden’s longstanding legacy of medical 
technology innovation and contributions to global health care. Neola Medical was founded in 2016 and is listed on 
NASDAQ First North Growth Market (ticker: NEOLA). Read more at www.neolamedical.com. The company’s 
Certified Adviser is FNCA Sweden AB.
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